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Upcoming Educational  
Visits 

3A - British Museum  

Tuesday 17th October 
2023 

3D - British Museum  

Wednesday 18th October 
2023 

3M - British Museum  

Thursday 19th October 
2023 

********************* 

Flu Vaccination UK - more 
information to follow 

********************** 

School Fluoride Varnish 
Programme - more  

information to follow  

********************** 

 
IMPORTANT 

 DATES 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On behalf of all staff, I would like to warmly  

welcome you all back to a new school year. This week has been a real success. The children 

have settled into routines and made a good first impression with their teachers. It is lovely 

to see all the children smiling and enjoying school. Children in Key Stage 1 have really       

enjoyed the new playground equipment. 

As we look forward to a new academic year, we talk with the children about the  

progress and achievements that they will be making. We are very grateful for all of your 

support and encourage parents to ensure that your children: 

Read regularly 

Use new words and vocabulary 

Visit places of interest 

Work together to give children a broad and balanced experience guarantees  

the best progress. 

Ms E Harris  

MACMILLAN CANCER UK  

On the 29th September 2023, we will be raising money for Macmillan by hosting a coffee 
morning and other events throughout the day. Children can purchase a cupcake for 50p or a 

slice of cake for £1.  

All money raised will be donated to the charity.  

 

 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL  

Please be reminded that Monega is a Nut Free School and part of 

the Healthy School London.  

Therefore, we encourage all parents to make sure if your child is 

bringing food to school, it must be a nut free product. If you child is 

a packed lunch, please ensure the chocolate spread is nut free. It is 

important that we safeguard all children whilst at school. Thank you 

again for your continued support and understanding.  

LOST PROPERTY 

Please ensure that you check 
the lost property on a daily 

basis for any items that may 
belong to your child.  

Lost property will be out in 
both the KS1 and KS2 play-

ground at the end of the 
school day.  

We also have a growing   
collection of glasses and a 

watches in the School  
Office. Please pop by and 

claim a lost item if it belongs 
to your child.   

Thank you.  



SCHOOL UNIFORM  

As well as giving a sense of belonging to the school, 
uniform is also important in helping to establish a 

good working atmosphere. Our uniform is chosen to 
be practical and affordable and we are reliant on 

the support of parents in ensuring that all students 
are appropriately dressed for school.  

School book bags and school ties can be  
purchased from the School Office. 

 

 

Ian Howard School Wear 

409 Barking Road 

London E6 2JT 

Tel: 020 8472 1729 

  

                    

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE AND FINES  

By law, if your child is aged 5 to 17 years old, they 
must be in full-time education and attending school 

everyday unless the child is sick.  

 

REQUESTING HOLIDAY LEAVE 

The school will NOT AUTHORISE any holidays 
during school time. If you do, you could receive a 

penalty notice.  

The law changed in September 2013 and schools no 
longer have the freedom to allow parents to take 
their children out of school for up to ten days in 

term time.  

 

PENALTY NOTICES AND FINES  

If you take your child out of school without  
permission, you may receive a penalty notice. If you 

receive a penalty notice you will have to pay:  

 £60 per parent for each child - if you pay 
within 21 days.  

 £120 per parent for each child - if you do not 
pay within 21 days, but do pay within 28 days. 
If you do not pay, you will be taken to court.  

READY FOR SCHOOL 

Please be reminded that school starts at 
8:30am and finishes at 3:00pm.  

We except all pupils to arrive promptly at 
8:30am. Any pupils arriving after this time will 
receive a late mark. It is important that pupils 

attend school everyday unless the child is  
unwell. Afternoon gates will close at 3:10pm.  

 

Any children not collected on time will need  
to be collected via the School Office.  

 

BREAKFAST CLUB  

Breakfast Club is £1 per child per day from 
8:00am - 8:30am  

 

It is important that children establish a good 
routine of preparing for school the night     

before.  

We want to help to prepare our young learners 
to be responsible individuals.  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

Maryam - 1H 

Zayaan - 1R 

Selina - 2P 

Muhammad - 2H 

Awais - 2A 

Iqra - 3D 

Ibrahim - 3M 

Sameed - 3A 

Sriraam - 4C 

Umayrah - 4S 

The whole of 4L  

Anifha - 5FR 

Tayab - 5SH 

Jennifer - 5M 

Humza - Mahmood - 6A 

Mikaeel - 6S 

Aarya - 6T 

Important Notices 


